
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

A Regular Meeting was held on Tuesday, September 23, 2025 at 6:30 P.M. at Sabula City Hall, 

411 Broad Street, Sabula, Iowa. 

The meeting was open to the public in City Hall.   

 

Present:  Mayor Troy Hansen, Teena Franzen, Mike O’Hara, Jeremy Diercks, and Erica 

Shoemaker.  Absent: Dave Ward 

Others Present:  Lynn Parker, Wendy Hoertz, Evan Nixon, Phil Shoemaker, Steven Cotton, John 

Mangler, Candi Diercks, and Danny Pieffer. 

 Mayor Hansen called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

Regular Council Meeting 

M. O’Hara made a motion to open the regular council meeting at 6:30 P.M.; seconded by E. 

Shoemaker.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 

Deletions – Agenda items 3 and 6 

Citizen Concerns – None 

Consent Agenda 

M. O’Hara made a motion to approve the Consent Agenda; seconded by T. Franzen.  All ayes, 

motion carried.  Items on the consent agenda were:  Minutes from 8/27/25, September claims 

and payroll, financial statement for August, and place on file the Fire Department Report for 

8/22/25-9/17/25.  

Agenda 

Interviewing Candidates 

A work session will be scheduled to go over the applications.   

Resolution #1364, Employee Wages for FY25/26 

Tabled until the October meeting 

Halloween Activities 

E. Shoemaker made a motion to approve the Halloween activities and Trick or Treat on 

November 1st along with the road closures and hayrack rides, and to add a rider to the city 

insurance for the hayrack ride; seconded by T. Franzen.  All ayes.  Motion carried.   

Police Report 

The September police report was placed on file. 



Resolution #1365, Purchase of Ticket 

T. Franzen made a motion to approve Resolution #1365, Purchase of Tablet; seconded by E. 

Shoemaker.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 

Adjournment 

T. Franzen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:46 p.m; seconded by M. O’Hara.  All ayes.  

Motion carried. 

 

_________________________                                                 __________________________    

Troy Hansen, Mayor                  Lynn Parker, City Clerk  
       

 

 

 


